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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES MANAGEMENT TEAM REPORT ON MEMBERSHIP 
APPOINTMENTS AND COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURES 

 
The Coastal Pelagic Species Management Team (CPSMT) briefly discussed the process for Pacific 
Fishery Management Council (Council) consideration of methodology review proposals for CPS 
fisheries. The CPSMT notes that there have been no methodology review proposals submitted for 
November meetings since 2016, and suggests that the Council identify a different scheduling 
approach to CPS methodology reviews and potentially revise Council Operating Procedure 26.  
The CPSMT and Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel will both be present at the April 
Council meeting if the Council wishes to explore an alternative approach. 
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